
MEMO 
 

 

 
Robert Maynard - First Selectman - Town of East Windsor 

860.623.8122 - rmaynard@eastwindsorct.com 
 

EAST WINDSOR IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER AND EMPLOYER 

Date:  March 26, 2018 
 
To:  Town Clerk’s Office 
 
From:  Amanda Schroll – for Elderly Commission 
 
Re:  CANCELLATION of Elderly Commission Meeting Scheduled for  

March 26, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. 
 
 

Please be advised that the Elderly Commission Meeting scheduled for 5:30 
p.m. on Monday, March 26, 2018 at the East Windsor Housing Authority, 
Park Hill Community Room, Park Hill Drive, Broad Brook, CT has been 
CANCELLED. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, April 23rd at 5:30 p.m. 
 
cc: Marisa Prior, Executive Assistant, East Windsor Housing Authority 
 Melissa Maltese, Director of Recreation and Community Services 
 Claire Badstubner, Chairman, East Windsor Elderly Commission 
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